
HOW TO WRITE A REFERENCE WORK CITED PAGES

According to MLA style, you must have a Works Cited page at the end of your research paper. All entries in the Works
Cited page must correspond to the works .

Running Head The running head is found at the top of every page of the research project. Place the works
cited list on the final slide, page, or screen of the project. Looking for an APA format citation machine?
Remember: 1. You can quickly add another citation for the source by clicking Insert Citation and selecting the
source from the drop-down menu. Here is an MLA works cited example to illustrate how lesser known pen
names are structured: Coffey, Brian. It makes putting together that reference list, works cited page or
bibliography really quick and easy. Here is how the author position would be filled for a source with multiple
authors: Robertson, Judy, et al. Make sure you check out our handy guides on EasyBib. It may be tricky to
determine how to alphabetically arrange the references, since each MLA work cited entry begins with Louisa
May Alcott. DO NOT list citations separately by categories. Although this research spans various domains, the
reliance on self-report measures to gauge concepts like visual design and web quality is prevalent throughout
much of the literature. MLA In-Text Citations provides more information for particular situations, such as
when a work has multiple authors, or is a reference book. The 7th edition was replaced by the 8th edition in
April  However, visual design is often assessed using self-report scale, which are vulnerable to a few pitfalls.
Somerville: MA, Candlewick Press. We have thorough guides on historical individuals to rev up your
brainstorming engine! After following the steps on the screen, your reference will be created. The formats
shown for reference pages are from the APA American Psychological Association which is used for papers
within the social sciences. The DaVinci Code. Location The reference page is the final page of a research
paper and starts on its very own page. Works Cited Page An in-text citation is when the writer references the
originating author in the actual body of the essay. They name their reference page the Work Cited page, which
is incorrect. Bibliography vs. In the title: A Is for Apple, however, the entry is placed under A since A is used
as a noun and not as an article in this case. There are close to 60 source types listed in the drop down menu, so
you have many options to choose from! Blood Risk. Depending on the source type you choose, EasyBib. The
Terrible Two.


